

The PhD Course of Molecular Medicine is pleased to invite you to the Molecular Medicine PhD Retreat 2022 in the afternoon of 15th and the day of 16th June 2022 at the GALZIGNANO RESORT TERME & GOLF, Viale delle Terme, 84 – 35030 Galzignano Terme (PD) www.galzignano.it

All of our students are required to attend the two days retreat whereby they have the opportunity to present their research to colleagues and faculty members, and profit from their experience. The format of the retreat has the aim to foster the interactions between young researchers working at different labs.

Students of 2nd and 3rd year will be asked to present a poster and to prepare a short talk (max 3 slides and 3 minutes) to introduce their work. Students will need to send their abstract (max 250 words) by **May 26**. The two best abstracts, one from the 2nd year and one from the 3rd year, will be selected to give a longer talk. There will also be a selection of the best poster.

The focus of the poster presentations will be mainly on describing the progress of the project, including both "ups and downs" and the current situation of each Ph.D. student of the second and third years within the program, rather than to present perfectly elaborated conference poster which, altogether, lead to a deeper understanding among all – "We are all in the same boat." In the second day of the Retreat, students and faculty members are invited to a social event at the Catajo Castle.

Programme

15th June

14:30-14:45 Opening & Welcome

14:45-15:30 Short talks (max 3 min/poster)

15:30-16:00 Talk by Selected Abstract

16:00-16:30 Coffee break

16:30-18:30 Poster Presentation from Year III students and coffee station

16th June

10:00-10:45 Short talks (max 3 min/poster) 10:45-11:15 Talk by Selected Abstract

11:15-11:30 Coffee break

11:30-13:15 Poster Presentation from Year II students and coffee station

13:15-15:00 Lunch

15:00-15:30 Announcement of the best Poster

15:30-18:00 Visit to Catajo Castle

We are looking forward to seeing you there!

Registration

Students that cannot attend the Retreat for undelayable matters need to communicate it as soon as possible to phd.molecularmedicine@unipd.it.

Faculty members can register for participating only to the Retreat or for both Retreat and the Catajo visit via email to phd.molecularmedicine@unipd.it. Registration for the PhD retreat is free of charge and it is possible up to and including **May 15.**